
 

Mid Suffolk District Council Adoption Statement for Babergh and Mid Suffolk 
Housing Supplementary Planning Document 

Notification under Regulations 14 and 35 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) Regulations 2012 (as amended), and the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 
2004 (as amended). 

In accordance with the above Regulations and Act, notice is hereby given that the Babergh and Mid 
Suffolk Housing Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) was formally adopted by Mid Suffolk District 
Council on 21st November 2024. 
 
The SPD provides further guidance and detail for addressing housing needs and affordable housing 
delivery within development proposals, supporting the implementation of planning policies contained 
within the adopted Babergh and Mid Suffolk Joint Local Plan Part 1 2018-2037 Development Plan 
Document (November 2023).  
 
A number of modifications were made to the SPD to take account of representations made in relation 
to the document and any other relevant matters. Modifications arising from the consultation are set 
out in the Consultation Statement. 
 
The adopted Housing SPD, Consultation Statement and this Adoption Statement can be viewed on the 
Council’s website at www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/w/supplementary-planning-documents-guidance-briefs. 
Hard copies of the Housing SPD, Consultation Statement and Adoption Statement are available to view 
at Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich, IP1 2BX, at Sudbury Library, Market Hill, Sudbury, CO10 
2EN and at 54 Ipswich Street, Stowmarket, IP14 1AD. 
 
Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the Babergh and Mid Suffolk Housing SPD 
may make an application to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision 
in accordance with Regulation 11 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 
Regulations 2012 (as amended). Any such application must be made promptly and not later than 3 
months after the date on which the supplementary planning document was adopted. 
 
If you have any questions, or require the documents in an alternative format, please contact the 
Strategic Planning Policy team by telephone on 0300 1234 000 (Option 5, then Option 4) or e-mail 
localplan@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk 
 
Philip Isbell 
Acting Director of Planning 
22nd November 2024 
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